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May 24, 2019 

 
Professor Wen Chen 
Vice President 
Wuhan University of Technology (WUT) 
NO.122 Luoshi Road Wuhan city 430070 
Wuhan, China. 
 
Dear Professor Chen, 

It is my pleasure to invite you and your delegation to visit the Clean Energy Research Centre at 
the University of British Columbia between September and October in 2019, depending on your 
schedule and planning of your trip. During your visit, we would discuss the potential collaboration in 
academic research, faculty & student exchange and other topics in areas related to materials 
engineering and clean energy which are of mutual interests to us. 

The invitation is extended to your colleagues in the delegation as listed below: 
Prof. Jingxian Liu, Dean of School of Navigation, WUT 
Prof. Mu Li, Dean of School of Law, Humanities & Sociology, WUT 
Prof. Pengcheng Zhai, Dean of School of Science, WUT  
Prof. Huadong Shen, Deputy Director of Human Resources Office, WUT 
Ms. Weihong Song, Deputy Director of International Office, WUT 

I understand that your expenses incurred during your visit in Canada will be covered by Wuhan 
University of Technology. 

Our preference would be for you to visit us for 3 days, but can be extended based on your 
schedule and the need. We look forward to your visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Xiaotao Bi, PhD, PEng, FCAE 
Professor in Chemical and Biological Engineering 
Associate Director, Clean Energy Research Centre 
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